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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the following Press 

Releases are postponed due to further quality checks, which are conducted within the 

assurance quality framework of the produced data:  

a) “Survey on In-patient Hospital Care for the year 2013” (and not 2014, as mistakenly 

stated in the Press Releases Calendar due a clerical error), scheduled for the 20th of 

December 2017. 

b) “European System of Integrated Social Protection Statistics (ESSPROS): net social 

benefits”, scheduled for the 22nd of December 2017,  

 

ELSTAT will inform users on the publication date of the Press Releases with a new 

announcement.       

 

 

 

 

 

 


